
From: Matthew Stevens - WACH <mstevens@wach.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/29/2016 4:44:38 PM
Subject: RE: Rec Commissioners hearing

Thank so you much!
 

From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 4:43 PM
 
To: Matthew Stevens - WACH <mstevens@wach.com>
 
Subject: RE: Rec Commissioners hearing
 
Letter attached.
 
The Opportunity to Be Heard will be held on November 30, 2016, at 10:00 a.m. in Room 110 of the Blatt Building on 
Statehouse grounds. 
 
 
From: Matthew Stevens - WACH [mailto:mstevens@wach.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 4:41 PM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Rec Commissioners hearing
 
Chaney,
I’m trying to confirm when are where the hearing will take place for the remaining Richland County Rec Board 
Members and if the governor has received a letter of resignation from George Martin today.
Thanks
 
Matt Stevens
WACH Fox
Digital/Internet Editor
O: 803-212-7285
C:803-730-4299
 

mailto:Matthew%20Stevens%20-%20WACH%20%3Cmstevens@wach.com%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:mstevens@wach.com

